
	

	

22nd September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Homework Terms 1 and 2, 2020 
 
During the current pandemic we are, in line with government guidelines, reducing the number of 
items we send from school to home. This is in an effort to reduce the spread of Covid 19. For the 
coming academic year all homework will be set online and will involve some online activities.  
 
I am sure you will understand that this year, more than any other, we need parents to support the 
work we are doing in school. Please support our work in school by ensuring your child completes 
their homework. 
 
Each class has a page on our website and within that page you will find a letter from your child’s 
teacher detailing the homework that has been set. This will include MyMaths, reading online books 
with Bug Club and for children in Key Stage 2 there will be Times Table Rock Stars activities as well 
as Spag.com. Each child has an online folder – this is the same folder that was used for home 
learning during lockdown -  within this folder will be your child’s weekly spellings.  
 
All children are expected to read each night as this practise is vital to their development – whatever 
their age or stage as a reader.  
 
We expect that all children complete the homework set by the teacher. Teachers will provide 
feedback online and many of the programmes we use enable your child to have more than one 
attempt at the activities.  
 
I cannot emphasise to you enough the important role you play in supporting your child to make 
progress – practising key skills at home will mean that children have many opportunities to build on 
their learning.   
 
Please log onto our website www.penshurstschool.org.uk and navigate your way to your child’s class 
page – all the information you need is contained there.  
 
The homework set on Tuesday 22nd September should be completed by Tuesday 29th September 
2020. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Sue Elliott 
Headteacher. 


